
 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

March 18, 2020 

To Federal, State, and Local Officials: 

America’s heating, ventilation, air conditioning, and refrigeration industry is committed to advancing 

and maintaining the health, safety, productivity, and comfort of the entire nation.  While citizens are 

coping with a variety of unforeseen and unusual restrictions, it is essential that they are able to maintain 

their HVAC and commercial refrigeration equipment.  Aside from providing comfort, this equipment is 

vital for health and safety in addition to productivity, particularly for water heating, air filtration and 

food and medical supply preservation, especially in this time of quarantine.  When equipment fails, 

technicians must be able to repair or replace it as quickly as possible. 

Accordingly, as states and local jurisdictions considering their health crisis travel restriction plans, we 

respectfully request that HVACR technicians and engineers be considered essential businesses. 

Sincerely,  
 

 

 

Stephen R. Yurek 

President and CEO 

AHRI – Air-Conditioning, Heating, and 

Refrigeration Institute 

 

 

 

Barton C. James 

President & CEO 

ACCA – Air Conditioning Contractors of America 

 

 

 

 

Talbot Gee 

Chief Executive Officer 

HARDI – Heating, Air- Conditioning & 

Refrigeration Distributors International 

 

 

 

Mark Stevens 

Executive Director 

AMCA – Air Movement & Control Association 
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John Lanier 

Chief Operating Officer 

NATE – North American Technician Excellence 

 

 

 

Vincent Sandusky 

Chief Executive Officer 

SMACNA – Sheet Metal & Air Conditioning 

Contractors National Association 

 

 

 

 

John McNerney 

MCAA – Mechanical Contractors Association 

of America 

 

 

 

 

Jonathan Moyer  
President 
PHCC – Plumbing, Heating & Cooling 
Contractors – National Association 
 

 
Sandy MacLeod 
President & CEO 
HRAI – Heating, Refrigeration, and Air-
Conditioning Institute of Canada 
 
 
 
 
 
Darryl Boyce. P. Eng., FASHRAE 
President 
ASHRAE 
 
 


